MINUTES OF PLANNING BOARD MEETING
March 23, 2000

MASTER PLAN WORK SESSION

Members Present:

Ed Rowehl, chairman
Eric Tenney, Ex Officio
Hugh Giffin

Spencer Garret

Fred Anderson

Members Absent:

Bob Bethel
Denise Dargie
Tom Mangieri

Mr. Rowehl, Chairman, opened the meeting at 7:00 PM.
Mr. Rowehl introduced Ms. Carol Ogilvie of the Southwest Region Planning Commission.

Ms. Ogilvie gave a brief review of activity since the last meeting. She stated that the next step in the
process would be to present the Master plan to the public for their input. Some information was missing
from the Conservation Commissions report and Ms. Olgivie hoped to have it in time for the public meeting,
Mr. Roweh! stated that he would also try to get some input from the Conservation Commission. Ms.
Ogilvie will prepare a single page fact sheet for cach chapter in the Master Plan, which would state the
goals and objectives. Each sheet would have a map on one side and a synopsis on the other. Ms. Ogilvie
felt that the Master Plan could be finalized following any input from the public meetings.

Ms. Ogilvie suggested that the best way to obtain public input would be to have both an evening meeting
and a Saturday meeting. After some discussion it was agreed that public meetings would be held on
Thursday April 27, 2000 and Saturday April 29, 2000. The secretary is to file the Notice of the Public
Meeting no later than April 13, 2000.

Ms. Ogilvie will also prepare a press release for the Board, which hopefully would increase public
attendance at the meetings. She also suggested that the Board consider serving refreshments at the Saturday
meeting,

Ms. Olgivie left the meeting at 7:40 PM and the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
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Paul L. Vascques
Secretary



